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Comments: I support the TSV Master plan. I believe it is in the best long-term interest of Taos mountain and the

local community for these thoughtful projects to proceed. A gondola will be game changer for hikers to Williams

Lake - an increasingly popular destination. It will reduce traffic and keep Twining Road safe. As a homeowner I

am strongly in favor of improved water storage in the event fire suppression is needed - this is in the interest of all

visitors and TSV residents. I greatly welcome more access to Nordic and snowshoe trails. This would make a

difference for locals and visiting hikers, cross country skiers and snowshoe enthusiasts - opening up more

options for people of all ages who love and value the valley and who aren't as focused on alpine skiing. Through

the improvements that TSV Inc has already made on the mountain, David Norden and his team have proven their

commitment to their B Corp credentials. From my observations, TSV Inc is committed to the care and

stewardship of Taos mountain and these projects will serve to benefit a wide variety of needs.  Change can be

provocative, but in the long term, these investments will create a positive environmental and economic

scaffolding in which the valley and its residents can thrive.

 


